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To,
All Member Banks, Inmediate Payment Service (IMPS)

Madam / Dear Sir,

Ny

IRy Ry JArrT e
NATIONAL PAYMENTS CORPORATION OF INDIA

30" June, 2022

Subject: Revised timelines on changes in IMPS raw data file — OC 107.

We refer to Operating Circular (OC) No. 107 dated 8t Dec, 2021 on changes in IMPS raw data

files wherein, we have requested IMPS members to com
June, 2022.

plied with necessary changes by 30t

It is understood from various banks that necessary changes mentioned in OC 107 are still under
development to handle the reconciliation based on revised raw data files. NPCI has also arranging
necessary support for banks for smooth migration of changes from old raw data format to new

format.

In view thereof, we wish to inform you that the timelines to fulfil the OC 107 compliance is

extended to 3 more months hence all Banks are re
30" September, 2022.

quested to complied with these changes by

Please make note of the above and disseminate the instructions contained herein to the officials

concerned.

For any queries or clarification, please contact:

| Name | Email Id

| metta.jagadeesh@npci.org.in

Metta Jagadeesh
Imran Patni imran. patni@npci.org.in

-

Yours faithfully,

S-M‘WAY’/

Saiprasad Nabar
Chief — Online Product Operations

ENCL: OC 107

1001A, The Capital, B Wing, 10" Floor,

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 051
T: +91 22 40009100 F: +91 22 40009101
contact@npci.org.in www.npci.org.in
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